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Congratulations to our  colleague Iryna
Synchylo, who received a diploma of the

Regional Pedagogical Award from the
Zaporizhzhia Regional State Administration and

the Zaporizhzhia Regional Military
Administration. 

Iryna, you inspire with your teaching skills and
professionalism. Your achievements are the
result of constant dedication to your work.

Congratulations! 

The Best Poster Contest

A competition was held among 4th grade
students for the best poster in English about a
school event. According to the results of the

voting on the social media page of ‘SUZIRYA, 
the winners are:

the 1st place - Kornieko Valeria - 4B class 
the 2d place - Kvas Arseniy - 4B 

the 3d place - Fedorchuk Polina - 4A 
We sincerely congratulate the winners and wish

them further success.



October 30, 2024: The pupils of 8 -A, 6- A,B forms of School
№3 and their English teacher Veremchuk A.P. took part in
the Halloween celebrations which were held at our Regional

Scientific Library in Zaporizhzhia. The pupils got
acquainted with the history of Halloween, its traditions and

customs. They wore special Halloween costumes made by
themselves, took part in different quizes and got prizes from

the American Partners in their centre " Window on
Ameraca - Zaporizhzhia" in our library. They were happy

to show good results in the competitions and their good
knowledge of English.
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